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Another great performance by Crook at Countryfest. It was perfect dancing weather and nice to 

have such a crowd watching. It was the first time Crook has danced rapper since the practices 

stopped 2 years ago due to the pandemic! Well done to all the dancers and musicians yesterday. 

Thank you also to the Gillow family who gave us a couple of wonderful clog dances. The day ran 

very smoothly with Dan and Felina having organised which dances we were doing in advance and 

who was dancing each position. It meant we didn’t have the usual Crook shamble on! In fact we 

were so efficient it meant we had to add a few more dances in to fill up our time slot. That was 

until, half way through the second dance spot after lunch we were suddenly informed that we had 

over run our time! This was due to a miscommunication and we thought we had an hour slot not 

half an hour! Everyone took it in our stride though and enjoyed an early finish – ice cream time! 


